Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: S0024-02 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port Company

From: OBrien, Grace <Grace.OBrien@agriculture.gov.ie>

Sent: Thursday 14 April 2022 11:38

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Cc: Foreshore <Foreshore@agriculture.gov.ie>

Subject: RE: S0024-02 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port Company

Our Ref: FW.4.45- EPA Application on behalf of Dublin Port — Dumping At Sea Permit
EPA Ref: S0024-02

To Whom It Concerns,

With regards to this application by Dublin Port Company, please note this Department has no further
comments/observations regarding the issuing of a dumping at sea permit.
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Grace O’Brien NS
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Foreshore Section 4?&\0
Dept of Agriculture Food and the Marine Q\Qo\y*
Email: grace.obrien@agriculture.gov.ie .\&%}
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From: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> <<6‘Q\\'\Q
Sent: 26 November 2021 11:51 &

Q
To: OBrien, Grace <Grace.OBrien@agriculturgigov.ie>

Cc: Foreshore <Foreshore@agriculture.govcie>

Subject: S0024-02 Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port Company

CAUTION: This Email originated from Outside of this department. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Otherwise Please Forward any suspicious
Emails to Notify.Cyber@agriculture.gov.ie .

Dear Ms O’Brien

Re: Reg No S0024-02, Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Dublin Port Company in respect of Dublin Port.

Further to your emails received on 12 January 2021, 28 September 2021 and 30 September 2021, in relation to an
application for a Dumping at Sea Permit Reg No S0024-02, by Dublin Port Company, in respect of Dublin Port.

We are to advise you in accordance with Regulation 42(8)(a) of the European Communities (Birds and Natural
Habitats) Regulations 2011 as amended, that the Agency has made a determination that an Appropriate Assessment
is required as the project, individually or in combination with other plans or projects, is likely to have a significant
effect on a European site(s). Notification of this determination is attached for your reference.
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In carrying out an Appropriate Assessment the Agency shall take into account each of the matters specified in
Regulation 42(12) of the European Communities (Birds and Natural Habitats) Regulations 2011 as amended where
applicable.

The EPA shall publish a Notice for Public Consultation on Appropriate Assessment under Regulation 42 of the
European Communities (Birds and Natural Habitats) Regulations 2011 as amended. This notice is attached for your
reference.

Submissions or observations on a permit application can be made to the Agency in relation to Appropriate
Assessment as set out in the notice for public consultation.

The application and associated correspondence, including acknowledgements, notifications and general
correspondence are available to view on the Agency website at www.epa.ie. You are advised to refer to the website
for information on the progress of the application.

Please email any further correspondence in relation to this matter to licensing@epa.ie.

Regards
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford

An Clar um Cheadunu Comhshaoil
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman
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